
SPECIAL MEETING 
City Hall, Marysville, Kansas, April 17, 2024 

 
Members of the Governing Body of the City of Marysville were called to order in a special 
meeting at 5:15 p.m., on the date and at the place listed above with Mayor Frye opening the 
meeting.  City Administrator Haverkamp and City Clerk Holle were also present. 
 
Council members answering present to roll call were Ferris, Behrens, Keating, Beikman, 
Schrater, Throm and Goracke.   A quorum was present. CM Snellings was absent. 
 
The call, signed by seven of the seven council members present, read as follows: 
 
We, the undersigned councilmembers of the City of Marysville hereby respectfully 
request that you call a special council meeting of the members of the governing body of 
said City to be held at 5:15 p.m. on Wednesday April 17, 2024, at the Marysville City 
Hall for the following purpose:  
 

a) Discuss the manhole project on Highway 36. 
  
 
Rob Peschel from CES presented a change order for the manhole project.  Fourteen feet of 
sewer main west of the manhole may need to be replaced and flowable fill backfill and 
pavement will also be necessary at the sanitary sewer manhole at the 7th Street 
intersection.  Smoky Hill, who is currently working on the project, would be able to repair 
this section for $24,600.  Council discussed how far the cracks extended and if the future 
CIPP project would repair the cracks.  The Council asked the Water/Sewer Department to 
camera the line.  CM Behrens moved; CM Beikman seconded to approve the change order 
for $24,600 to repair the sanitary sewer if the camera test showed the need for the repair.  
Motion carried unanimously. 
 
At 5:24 p.m., CM Throm moved, CM Goracke seconded to adjourn the meeting.  Motion 
carried unanimously.             
 
 
 
 

CINDY HOLLE 
       City Clerk 


